Rep. Tammy Story, Chair Sen Nick Hinrichsen, Vice-Chair

Rep. Marc Catlin Sen. Kyle Mullica
Rep. Mandy Lindsay Sen. Cleave Simpson

Capital Development Committee
State Capitol Building, Room 029

Denver, Colorado 80203-1784
(303) 866-3521

February 23, 2023

Representative Emily Sirota, Chair
House Appropriations Committee
State Capitol Building

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Representative Sirota,

Pursuant to House Rule 50, the Capital Development Committee (CDC) reviews and makes
advisory recommendations on legislation that concerns capital construction, controlied
maintenance, or proposals to acquire capital assets. On February 23, 2023, the CDC reviewed
House Bill 23-1057, concerning a requirement that certain public buildings have restrooms with
amenities for all genders. The motion to support the legislation, as amended by the House State,
Civic, Military, & Veterans Affairs Committee, passed on a vote of 4-2.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Bo Pogue, Legislative Council Staff, at 303-
866-5390.

Sincerely,

Representative Tammy Story
Chair, Capital Development Committee

c: House Appropriations Committee members
Capital Development Committee members and staff
Representative Karen McCormick
Representative Stephanie Vigil



